
LINCOLN PK-8 
NEWSLETTER 

Welcome to the start of the 2024-2025 School Year!  We are excited 

to be back in school, have high expectations for our students, and look 

forward to a great year!  As the year unfolds, if you ever have a question 

or concern, please call your child’s teacher first.  Although teachers are 

unable to answer phone calls during the school day, calls will be      

returned to you, so please leave a detailed voicemail.  Our school phone 

number is 330-373-4500. 

Good communication between the school and the home is essential for 

your child’s academic success and safety.  Our theme this school year 

is:                          

 LINCOLN CHAMPionS 

        Every child deserves to have a CHAMPion in their corner!  
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Parents as Partners: 

 Have your child in school every day. 

 Check your child’s folder daily for home-

work, notes, and behavior. 

 Talk to your child about adhering to    

expectations in school. 

 Set a time for going to bed to help your 

child get plenty of rest. 

Picking Your Child Up From School 

 Dismissal is a busy time in our building. To keep every student safe 
during dismissal, we must adhere to the  following Lincoln guidelines: 

 If you are picking up your child early, you must be in the office by 2:30;        
otherwise, your child will be dismissed their usual way. 

 Only individuals listed in a child’s Final Forms are permitted to pick up that 
child.  Anyone picking up a child needs to be prepared to show photo ID. 

 All car riders should be picked up in the back of the building.  Dismissal is 
3:00-3:15 for K-5 students.  The front and sides of the building are for 
buses and daycare only.  Students may not be picked up from the bus lines.   

 If you need to change the way your child gets home, please send a written 
note in with your child, and be as specific as possible to prevent confusion. 

 

Thanks for your understanding.  We all want our children to be safe! 

 

Immunizations: 

All students in Preschool, Kindergar-

ten, and 7th grade must have updated 

shot records at school.   

 

 

 

 

Any student missing shots will be     

excluded from school beginning      

Monday, September 9, 2024. 

 

 

 

Please remember that each page inside 

your child/ren’s Final Forms must be  com-

pleted, along with the final step of you 
electronically signing it by  

Friday, September 6, 2024.  If you need 

help or have questions, please call and one 

of our secretaries can walk you through 
the process. 

Device Distribution: 

Device distribution will start 

after Labor Day.  For K-5 stu-

dents, parents will need to 

schedule times to individual-

ly come in and receive devices.  For Gr. 6-8 

students, parents may sign the device re-

lease form in Final Forms for devices to go 

home with students.   

Please note that students that owe an obliga-

tion for not returning a device(s) or who 

returned a damaged device and have not 

yet fulfilled that payment obligation are not 

eligible to receive a device.  This must be 

cleared prior to a new device being given. 

More information will be coming.   

Open House 

Thank you to everyone that came 

out to Open House on 8/29/2024!  It 

was wonderful to see our students 

excited to share  their daily routines 

with their families.  Thank you for participating! 

Be sure to monitor Remind messages, your email, 

and the building website for the most up to date 

information. 


